
2020 - 2021 School Year Thursday, September 3, 2020

 

 

Safety in the Art Room 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The safety and well-being of your student is paramount in our 

classroom. The nature of our work requires the use of a variety of 

supplies throughout the school year.  

In an effort to REDUCE the sharing of supplies, we are requesting 

that you supply the following items for your student to KEEP IN 

THE ART ROOM for the duration of the school year. 

These materials will travel with the student to-and-from home if our 

school plan changes, and will return with the student at the end of 

the school year. 

If you are unable to supply your student with these materials, please 

reach out to us via email, as we may be able to assist in providing a 

limited number of supply kits for students.

NMS Art Department 1

Requested Supplies 

• 4 pencils (#2) 

• 1 ruler 

• 1 pair of scissors 

• 1 bottle of Elmer’s Glue 

• 1 glue stick 

• 2 pink brick erasers 

• 6 pencils cap erasers 

• 1 Black Fine Point Sharpie 

• 1 Black Extra Fine Point 
Sharpie 

• 1 standard pad of Post-Its 

Contact Info 

Leigh Anne Coles 

colesl@newtown.k12.ct.us 

Kristen Ladue 

laduek@newtown.k12.ct.us 

ART  SUPPLY  LIST 
Create | Inspire | Grow

Student Artwork: Sophia D. 

Grade 7

Student Artwork: Annika B. 

Grade 8
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